
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

On August 15, 2018, the Northern Dakota County Cable Communications Commission, 

(“NDC4”), on behalf of its seven Member Cities (Inver Grove Heights, Lilydale, Mendota, 

Mendota Heights, South St. Paul, Sunfish Lake, and West St. Paul, Minnesota), received a 

Formal Renewal Proposal for a Cable Franchise (“Formal Proposal”) from Comcast of St. Paul, 

Inc., (“Comcast”) a cable television provider franchised to do business in the seven Member 

Cities. 

The public is invited to inspect a copy of Comcast’s Formal Proposal and the NDC4 

Formal Community Needs Assessment, during regular business hours, at the NDC4 office 

located at 5845 Blaine Avenue, Inver Grove Heights, MN 55076-1401.  Comcast’s Formal 

Proposal and the NDC4 Formal Community Needs Assessment are available online at 

www.townsquare.tv/cable-customers. Written public comments regarding Comcast’s Formal 

Proposal may be submitted to Jodie Miller, NDC4 Executive Director, 5845 Blaine Avenue, 

Inver Grove Heights, MN  55076-1401 or online at www.townsquare.tv/contact/general.  Written 

comments will be accepted until 4:00 p.m. on Monday October 1, 2018. 
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Dated:  August 22, 2018         

   Jodie Miller 

   Executive Director 
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